
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No 
2019-M-175 

 Staff 
 

Subject:  Ontario Municipal Partnership Fund 

Agenda Date: November 7, 2019 

Attachments: Letter to Head of Council; 2020 Allocation Notice 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-175, 2020 Allocation under the Ontario 
Municipal Partnership Fund, for information. 
 
INFORMATION 
 

On October 24, 2019, the Province released information regarding the allocation under the 2020 Ontario 
Municipal Partnership Fund.  At the 2019 AMO Conference, Premier Ford announced that there would 
be no changes to the structure of the Fund.  This should not be heard as there would be no changes to 
the allocation. 
 
For 2020, our allocation is $860,200.  This is $5,100 less than was received in 2019 or a reduction of 
0.06%.  This information will be placed in the 2020 budget file and used in budget calculation. 
 
Respectfully Submitted By: 
 

Craig Davidson 
Treasurer / Administrator 

x 


